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Limerick Generating Station, Units 1 and 2
Common Nuclear Emergency Plan, kevision Nos. O and 1

,

Gentlemen:

Attached is Revision No. O of Philadelphia Electric Company's (PECo's)
Nuclear Emergency Plan for Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station (PBAPS), Units 2 and ;

3, and Limerick Generating Station (LGS), Units 1 and 2. This Nuclear Emergency :i

| Plan consolidates the existing PBAPS, Units 2 and 3, and LGS, Units 1 and 2,
'

emergency plans into one common emergency plan for both facilities. In
accordance with 10 CFR 50.54(q), we have evaluated the changes associated with

. consolidating the PBAPS and LGS emergency plans into the common Nuclear Emergency
| Plan and have determined that the changes do not decrease the effectiveness of

the individual plans, and that this common Nuclear Emergency Plan continues to !
meet the requirements of 10 CFR 50.47(b) and 10 CFR 50, Appendix E. This Nuclear '

Emergency Plan has been reviewed by the PBAPS and LGS Plant Operations Review
Committees.

In addition, by letter dated March 18, 1993, PEco submitted a draft copy
of the Nuclear Emergency Plan for NRC review. Based on a telephone conversation
between Mr. R. Kinard (PEco) and Mr. J. Laughlin (NRC Region I) on July 16, 1993,
the NRC indicated that they completed their review of the draft Nuclear Emergency
Plan, and that consolidating the Plan did not decrease the effectiveness of each
site's emergency plan. In a subsequent conversation between Mr. R. Kinard and
Mr. J. Laughlin on July 27, 1993, the NRC indicated that the discussions held on
July 16,1993, would serve as an endorsement of the common Nuclear Emergency Plan
and that no formal written correspondence would be provided.
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Also attached, is Revision No. I to the Nuclear Emergency Plan. This
revision is comprised of administrative changes to Appendix E, " Emergency
Supplies and Equipment," intended to clarify the location of equipment for use
by the field survey groups. We have evaluated these changes and have determined
that they do not decrease the effectiveness of the common NJClear Emergency Plan.

Accordingly, Revision Nos. O and 1 of this common Nuclear Emergency Plan
for PBAPS, Units 2 and 3, and LGS, Units 1 and 2, are being submitted within 30
days of their implementation in accordance with 10 CFR 50.54(q),10 CFR 50
Appendix E, and 10 CFR 50.4(b)(5).

If you have any questions or require additional information, please do not
hesitate to contact.

Very truly yours,

G.A. Hunger,Jr[. 1
- ,

: Director
Licensing Section

Attachments

cc: T. T. Martin, Administrator, Region I, USNRC (w/ attachments, 2 copies)
N. S. Perry, USNRC Senior Resident Inspector, LGS (w/ attachments)
USNRC Senior Resident Inspector, PBAPS (w/ attachments)

;

!

|
i

|

|
!

,

, . . . . . - , , , , -


